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Head Teacher’s Award for the term! 
 

Academic   Behaviour 
Olivia & Maisie   Matas   from Reception Class 

Lily-Mai & Freddie   Kobi    from Class 1 

Amelia & Charlie   Jacob M   from Class 2 

Mia &Aiden   Xavier   from Class 3 

Harvey & Ameera   Hayley   from Class 4 

Skye & Leon   Connor J   from Class 5 

 

Well done to you all! 

Congratula
ons to Miss Jordan who completed the London Marathon on Sunday in 

an amazing 6 hours and 45 minutes. Quite rightly her very proud class had the 

 following to say about their fantas
c teacher.  "Miss Jordan was one of the best and 

I congratulate her for finishing. WELL DONE!" said Isla 

Tom said, "On the 28th of March out Class 4 teacher, Miss Jordan a0empted, then  

completed the challenging London Marathon. All of Class 4 are truly proud of her.  

CONGRATS!!!!” 

 



This Weeks Attendance 

7
th 

– Reception Class - 94.95% 

6
th

- Class 2 - 95.57% 

5
th

– Class 4 – 95.73% 

4
th

  –  Class 3 -  97.47% 

3
rd

  Class 5 – 98.59% 

2
nd

  – Class 6 – 98.72% 

1
st
– CLASS 1 – 100% 

Congratulations to Class 1 who are awarded with 5 Minutes Extra Play 

Whole School Attendance 97.29% 

On Tuesday 7th May, the children will be visited in as-
sembly by Rachael Williams from Stories of Lynn. She 
will speak to them about the Hanse Festival taking 
place in Kings Lynn on Saturday and Sunday 11th 
and 12th May.  

 
For the assembly on 

7th May, please can all children bring to school 
a piece of junk modelling (ie cardboard boxes, 
plastic bottles, kitchen roll tubes, string etc). At 
the Hanse Festival children will be able to make 
a sailing ship out of the junk which the children have contributed.  

On Tuesday, West Lynn are being offered the opportunity to have Tennis taster  
sessions offered to our classes from the National Tennis Association.  In  
addition to this we are being offered some free tennis equipment and a very 
prestigious opportunity for one of our pupils. During the course of the day, 
whilst the children all try their hand at tennis, one child, who shows an  
aptitude to tennis, will be picked to receive six months of free tennis lessons 
and become a tennis ambassador for the school. 
The NTA are holding a Nature Valley Big Tennis Weekend at Lynnsport on the  
18th May, an event for all families.  Look out for leaflets next week! 

QUIZ NIGHT 
Come and join the Friends of West Lynn for our 
fun filled Quiz night on Friday 10th May (Starts 
at 6.30pm) with resident Quiz  
Master Mr. Furzey! Tickets available 
from Gail Scott  
Adults £2.00 Children £1.00  
(Teams of up to 6) 

NEW Cycling club for  
children aged 6—18 years on 
the grass at West Lynn 
Sports and Social Club every 
Monday 6—7 pm.  First  
session is  free of charge.  
£3.00 thereafter. 



 

West Lynn Primary School pupils continued to 
show their proficiency in Badminton at the West 
Norfolk Badminton Championships. In the Under 
10’s category Cody was only just beaten into 
second place by three points! George Mitchell 
placed an amazing 3rd - an amazing feat as one 
of the youngest in the field! 
These two then went on to 
victory in the doubles 

Ben in Year 5 continued 
this fantastic streak by 
coming 3rd in the doubles 
and 5th in the singles in 
his very first competition! 

The mastery continued with Ben in Year 6 and Tom in 
Year 4, both of whom were competing against much 
older children, yet also performed marvellously.  Well 
done to all of you.  Clearly some names to look out for 
in the future!  

Well done to Jayden, 
 Sofia, Aston and Kyrun 
who all completed the   
“Race at your Pace” ten 
mile bike ride  
challenge over last  
weekend.  What a  
fantastic achievement!  
Well done to you all. 



www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 8th May NHS Dental Audit - Just for invited parents who have agreed 

Thursday 9th May Class 1 Assembly 9.10am 

Friday 10th May Friends of West Lynn Quiz Night 5.30pm 

Week Beginning 13th May YEAR 6 SATS 

Monday 20th May Kwik Cricket at Terrington Cricket Club—details to follow 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Kingswood Residential Trip for Year 6 
 

Class 1 & 2 Trip to Pensthorpe Natural Park 
 

Year 5 Girls Kwik Cricket at North Runcton - details to follow 
 

Mini Tennis at Terrintong Tennis Club—details to follow 

Thursday 23rd May Kingswood Residential Trip for Year 6 

Friday 24th May 
Kingswood Residential Trip for Year 6 
 

Last day of term 

Monday 3rd June School Closed - Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 4th June 
Back to School 
 

Y6 Level 2 Cycling 1-3pm 

Thursday 6th June Y5 Level 1 Cycling 1-3pm 

Tuesday 11th June 
Y6 Level 2 Cycling 1-3pm 
 

Parents evening for new reception children 6pm 

Thursday 13th June 9.10 Reception Class 

Monday 17th June Year 3 & 4 Able Writers Day - details to follow 

Tuesday 18th June Y6 Level 2 Cycling 1-3pm 

Thursday 20th June 
9.10am Class 2 Assembly 
 

Y6 Level 2 Cycling test 1-3pm 

Tuesday 25th June Area Sports 

Wednesday 26th June Y6 Transition Day 

Thursday 27th June 
Y6 Transition Day 
 

9.10am Class 4 Assembly 

Tuesday 2nd July Active Kids 

Thursday 4th July 
9.10am Class 5 Assembly 
 

Badminton Competition 10am - 12pm KES.  Details to follow 

Monday 8th July 
KS1 Sports Day 9am - 12pm 
 

KS2 Sports Day 1pm - 3.30pm 

Tuesday 9th July Sports Round Robin Morning 

Thursday 11th July 
Y5 Opportunity Day at St. Clements High School 
 

9.10am Class 3 Assembly 

Monday 15 July Music Day - details to follow 

Wednesday 17th July Top Link Festival - details to follow 

Tuesday 23rd July Leavers Discos 

                                              LUNCHES 
 

Now that the menus have changed, the pizza op
ons are not the Vegetarian 

op
on on Monday’s, they are the normal dinner.  On Week 1, on a Tuesday, 

the Vegetarian op
on is a pizza - please could you refer to the menu which is 

available on the West Lynn Primary School Website.  Paper copies are  

available from the school office.   

Please don’t forget your selec
ons must s
ll be made by Sunday at midnight, 

even though it is a bank holiday weekend!  Many thanks! 


